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Luxembourg – After more than six years of service as the first General Counsel of
the EFSF and the ESM, Mr Ralf Jansen is leaving his position of Member of the
Management Board and General Counsel of the ESM, and the EFSF on 31 January
2017. Mr Jansen built the ESM’s Legal Department from its formation to its present
standing, and the Managing Director of the ESM and his Management Board would
like to thank him for his highly appreciated service and achievements in this role.
Klaus Regling, Managing Director of the ESM says: “Ralf was one of the first
employees of the EFSF and he was key to build it into today’s ESM.” Mr Jansen
leaves the ESM to pursue other opportunities. The ESM is pleased to say that Mr
Jansen remains available to the ESM as a special adviser and his successor will
therefore be able to benefit from his experience of the institution and his
institutional memory.
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